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August 5, 2020

Dear Eaton Corporation,

National Safety Apparel appreciates the opportunity to participate in the Eaton Corporation Safety Program.  With our long standing relationship with Tyndale, we are ready to support them throughout the bidding process and execution of the program. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Based on our years of partnership with Tyndale, we are certain the program would be successful.

We look forward to learning the final decision.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Jones
Director of Strategic Accounts
National Safety Apparel
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